
To Whom it May Concern; 
I am once again very disappointed in the governing bodies of Oregon. This proposal to redistrict 
the state in favor of the Democratic Party is blatantly biased, and yet another grab from the 
party for power. It does not lend at all to bipartisan decision making. It does not uphold the good 
and values of all citizens. It would be much better for our state as a whole if the governing 
bodies would actually be representatives of the communities that they speak for. This is 
irresponsible. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Anita VanBerkom 
 


